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District Council Elections
South Cambridgeshire District Council held elections at the beginning of the May and we’re both very pleased to say that Geoff was re-elected to represent Balsham, Horseheath, Carlton, West Wratting, West Wickham and Weston Colville for another 4 years. Regardless of who, if anyone, you voted for, Geoff represents everybody in the constituency on the District Council and is really looking forward to continuing to do so.
The full election results across the whole of South Cambridgeshire are:
Liberal Democrats – 37 councillors
Conservatives – 7 councillors
There are no other political parties represented on the council.
A1307 Upgrades
The next set of upgrades to be implemented on the A1307 is the safer crossing point at the Hildersham junction. This involves putting in a crossing that all non-motorised users (pedestrians, cyclists and horse riders) can use. This has begun already and will be fully completed in the summer.
Vaccination Centres
Some villages in South Cambridgeshire will be hosting mobile vaccination centres in May. These are facilitated by the NHS in conjunction with the local authorities. The full list can be found at www.thevaccinators.co.uk but the closest centre to us will be in Linton Village Hall on Saturday 21st May between 10am and 4pm.
Contact Information
District Council – Geoff Harvey – geoff.harvey@gmail.com 
County Council – Henry Batchelor – henrybatchelor89@gmail.com
